
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 

 
Ø Attention Graduates: the Secondary Teachers of Niagara Award is a scholarship 

worth $1000 for 2 students across the Niagara Catholic Board.  It is not 
necessary to be going to College or University, so any graduating student can 
apply.  The Scholarship Application and process is on the NCVLE and the 
deadline to apply is April 19.  Please see Student Services for 
further information. 

 
Ø Anime and Gaming Club is canceled on Wednesday of this week.  

Meetings will resume April 3rd. 
 

Ø Art Club will be meeting after school in room 139 this Wednesday, as 
usual. We meet every Wednesday after school, unless there's an 
announcement stating that it's cancelled.  New members are always 
welcome! 

 
Ø Attention Grade 12 SHSM students:  There is mandatory CPR and First Aid 

training coming up.  Please see the lists posted outside of Student 
Services ASAP.  All sessions are 2 full days and are mandatory to graduate 
with an SHSM.  Please see Mrs. Gordon or Mr. Pullar if you have any 
questions. 

 
Ø Just a reminder to those students attending the Power of Being a Girl 

Conference tomorrow to be in full uniform.  Thank you 
 

Ø Good morning Track and Field athletes.  Our team meeting is happening 
today at the start of both lunches, in room 113.  If you would like to 
participate on this year's track team, you need to attend today's 
meeting.  See you in room 113, at the start of your lunch - don't be late! 


